
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
RATIFY action of the Health Services Director’s designee (Patricia Cline), who issued a
30-day advance written notice to VVS Primary Care Medical Group, Inc. (dba Piedmont
Primary Care), a corporation, to terminate Contract #27-800-7, for provision of primary care
services to Contra Costa Health Plan (CCHP) members, effective at the end of business on
June 15, 2019. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
Not applicable. 

BACKGROUND: 
On March 27, 2018, the Board of Supervisors approved Contract #27-800-6 with VVS
Primary Care Medical Group, Inc. (dba Piedmont Primary Care) for the provision of
primary care services to CCHP members, for the period from May 1, 2018 through April
30, 2020.

Approval by the Board of Supervisors will ratify the actions of the Health Services
Department issuing a 30-day advance written notice to the Contractor, in accordance with

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   09/10/2019 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

ABSENT: John Gioia, District I
Supervisor

Contact:  Sharron Mackey,
925-313-6104

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the
Board of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    September  10, 2019 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stephanie Mello, Deputy

cc: Noel Garcia,   Marcy Wilhelm   

C.155

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Anna Roth, Health Services Director

Date: September  10, 2019

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Termination of Contract #27-800-7 with VVS Primary Care Medical Group, Inc. (dba Piedmont Primary
Care) 



General Conditions, Paragraph 5. (Termination) that the Contract is terminated effective at
the end of business on June 15, 2019.


